                            WAREHAM CHARTER REVIEW COMMITTEE

                                                   JULY 8, 2010

MEMBERS and LIASONS:     Alan Slavin, Chairman; Mick Jones, Vice Chairman; Mary Ann Silva, Ed Pacewicz, Dave Smith, John Houton, Leie Carmody, Lin Gay, David Begley, Clerk;  Donna Bronk, Fin.Comm. Liason; and Brenda Eckstrom, BoS Liason. 

ROLL CALL OF MEMBERS PRESENT:

    Chairman Alan Slavin called the meeting to order at 6:08 p.m. All were present except Mary Ann Silva,  Dave Smith, and BoS Liason Brenda Eckstrom

          VISITORS:   Tony Scarsciotti, Frank Heath

1. REVIEW OF PREVIOUS MEETINGS MINUTES                                                                                 Minutes of previous meetings  were not available.

2.  OLD BUSINESS:

The members discussed the response to the Committee’s  request for input about any changes to the Charter  the  Department heads felt were needed , and to the public’s response in general. Donna  Bronk  assured the Committee  that the FinCom’s recommendations are forthcoming.The question was asked if the Moderator ever responded  to the committee’s request, Chairman Slavin said he would speak to her.

3.    NEW BUSINESS

   The Committee gave their opinions (individually) on whether to have a public meeting, a call-in show or any other idea.   Leie  Carmody  suggested we hold our next meeting at the Town hall cafeteria, and to invite the public to come with any ideas they may have. The Committee agreed 7-0-0.

   Jack Houton had to leave at 7:45 p.m.

   Advertising for the next  special CRC meeting was brought up, Leie Carmody said she would take care of it.

   Chairman Slavin spoke on some of the ideas Selectman Cruz had concerning changes to the Charter, David Begley suggested the Chairman get them in writing before we discussed them. Chairman Slavin agreed and would ask Selectman Cruz to write out his ideas.

   Ed Pacewicz spoke on town sewer Districts.

David Begley spoke on town power and light Districts.

  Lin Gay gave handouts to the Committee of his ideas on Sec.2 of the Charter, to look over.

       Ed Pacewicz mentioned if the Committee works on changes to the Charter we must cross reference it with the By-Laws.

Chairman Slavin spoke about the new Open Meeting Law.

       4.         NEXT MEETING:    7/22/10 at Town Hall Cafeteria…PUBLIC WELCOME!  

5.         CLOSE MEETING: Motion to adjourn by Mick Jones, seconded by Lin Gay, at 7:32 p.m.

                                                                                                          Respectfully  Submitted,

                                                                                                             David E. Begley, Clerk

